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Western Wayne Band Parents Association 

WWBPA – Minutes 
Date: September 24, 2024 

Attendees: Hope Jezorwski, Shannon Walton, Amanda Wilbur, Gina Knecht, Steve 

Redmond, Frank DeNunzio, Brooke Morcom, Shane Morcom, Kathy 

Schaffer, Chris Schaffer, Becky Rinella 

1) The meeting was called to order by Hope Jezorwski at 7:10 pm 

2) Hope appointed Devon Parliamentarian for the meeting 

3) The meeting minutes were approved by Becky and seconded by Chris 

4) Treasurers Report was given by Shannon – motion to approve by Chris and 

seconded by Gina  

5) Committee head reports: 

a) Chaperone - 5 chaperones per game, working on the next few games.  

b) Hospitality –Oct 11 Chili cookoff; Oct 18 Senior night; Oct 25 McD’s or 

Burger King and snacks; Oct 29 R place; Devon to order cookies for senior 

night. 

c) Publicity – Shoutouts for Wayne Bank 

d) Color Guard Liaison – Bianca to fill the roll 

e) Fundraising –Beanies/hats Aug 30; Apparel Aug 30; Upcoming fundraiser list 

to come out soon. Hideout elves willing to sponsor for Bingo. Pre-sale purse 

bingo Oct 11.  

f) Craft fair Coordinator & Assistant 18 slots left; Flyers to go out via RDW and 

Evergreen.  

g) Apparel tent –Stadium cushions $10 

h) Website –Remind added to the website! 

6) Snacks and Donations – always needed and welcome 

7) New Business – Craft fair signs due back.  

8) Director report – cavalcade upcoming no eating on turf!; Trip rescheduled 

May 1-4.  

9) Motion for meeting to be adjourned at 8:20 pm motion to approve by Becky 

and seconded by Shannon 

 

The next WWBPA meeting is scheduled for November 26, 2023 

in the Western Wayne High School Band Room. 
More information and volunteer opportunities are always available. Questions? Contact: 

Hope Jezorwski – WWBPA.President@gmail.com 

Becky Rinella – WWBPA.vicepres@gmail.com  

Amanda Wilbur – Secretary.WWBPA@gmail.com 

Shannon Walton – Treasurer.WWBPA@gmail.com 

 

Website: wwband.org 
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